Hello...

I'm writing today because I heard that a homeless hub for drug addicted women is be proposed on Fanshawe park road in the Black Pearl. Although, I fully support efforts to help people suffering from addiction, I am very concerned with the proximity to a lot of young families with needles, and drugs and potentially crime that could increase in the area. I feel like it is just too close in proximity to a lot of young children. Please reconsider a possible other location that wouldn't put so many families at risk.

Thank you!

Jordan Laan